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We’re back from our half-term break and are already busy with lots of activities!  This week it is 
the Hindu festival of lights – Diwali – and what better way to celebrate it but to have our school 
disco on the same day!  This weekend I’m sure you will be enjoying bonfires and fireworks so 
we hope you keep warm and safe and have a great family time. Best Wishes from 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

 

Y1 – Lucy Thomson      
Y2 – Destiny Boardman           

Y3 – Oskar Mazur 

Y4 – Logan Riddiford 

Y5 – Bella Granata 

Y6 – Mahatru Thoppae 
 

 
 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance was 

Year 4 

with 98.4% - WELL DONE! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Winmarleigh Hall – A Year 6 Adventure! 
Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic time at their Winmarleigh Hall residential 

before the half-term holiday.  Activities included high-ropes, canoeing,  

  
 the giant swing, orienteering and campfire skills. Staff were impressed 

at the children’s commitment to having a go and how they supported 

each other so well – Brilliant work on our 3Cs – Well done Yr6! 
 

 

PTFA DISCO is tonight Thurs 4th Nov 
Tickets are almost all gone for our autumn school disco 

organised by the PTFA.  There are two separate discos 

– one for Rec, Yr1 and Yr2 at 3:15pm – 4:30pm and one 

for our older pupils at 4:45pm – 6pm. 

Tickets cost £4 and will include food, drink and sweets.  This will be a 

great opportunity to have fun and to support our school! 
 

Firework Safety! 
There will be a lot of bonfires 

and fireworks over the next 

few days so please keep all 

children (and pets!) safe and 

away from danger!  
 

 

 
 

 
 

Just a reminder that after-school clubs 
start again next week. 

As it is darker at night, all children – 
INCLUDING Yr6 must be picked up after 
their club so please make sure we know 

who is picking-up – Thank You. 

 

Happy Diwali 
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